
Northeast Section report 

The Northeast section had intended to hold its joint field meetings (with the Philadelphia Botanical 
Society and the Torrey Botanical Society) at the Evergreen Resort on the Bruce Peninsula in Ontario from 
June 8-12, 2021. However these meetings were again canceled due to Covid-19 restrictions.  The 
Evergreen Resort, once again allowed us to postpone and plan our meeting at their facilities for June 
2022. The 2023 meetings are planned to be held in North Carolina, the exact place and dates will be 
announced at a later time.  

The Northeast Section was able to hold elections for a new Chair in spring of 2021. After many years of 
service, Larry Klotz, our current Chair, has retired and was replaced by Amy Faivre of Cedar Crest College 
in Allentown, PA.  Both Bonnie Isaac, current Vice-Chair, and Amy will work together towards electing a 
Secretary-Treasurer for the Section as well.  


